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Items of Information:
● Transfers-NONE at this time
● BPS School & District Administrators have been participating in the MTSBA Title IX Training 

(sessions held on November 12, 19, and 26)
● Completed a walkthrough of Arrowhead Stadium with Facilities Director Reid Reagan and 

Assistant Superintendent Mrs. Wagner to discuss final needs for project completion.  Sletten is 
ready to sign-off on the project with BPS approval. Some items still need to be completed.

● Mrs. Wagner submitted the Gear Up Budget ($270,000.00 annually) for the FY25.
● BPS received final approval of the IDEA Grant ($611,000.00) & Carl Perkins ($72,270.00) for 

FY25 
● BPS applied for the TEACH Act Incentive Program to receive additional funding under the 

Quality Educator Payment to support the increase in base pay for early career educators.

Upcoming Events:
● Regular Board Meeting-November 26th NOON at Bullshoe Elementary
● Thanksgiving Break-No School (November 27-29)
● FISEF Workshop & NIISA Conference (December 8-10)
● Winter Break-No School (December 23-January 3)


